
July 21st, 1925

Lt.-General Sir E.E.W.Turner, V.C.,K.C.B.,K.C.M.G., 144 Grande Allee,
Quebec, P.Q.

Hy dear General
Thanks for your letter with 

enclosure, which I return herewith, I suppose 
that the Executive of the Committee would like to 
get some sort of a favourable verdict from you 
regarding the composition.

As regards Kirkpatrick's 
proposal, I quite agree with you and in any case 
1 am afraid that it is too late to have Lord Haig 
do anything now. . I suggest that vdien you write 
to the Centennial Committee you might speak to 
them about Kirkpatrick's proposal.

By the way, I suppose you know 
about the dinner being given here for Lord Haig on 
Uonday the 27th. It is not being run by the United 
Services Club, but we are trying to get as many 
members of the Club as possible to attend. There 
are no guests except Lord Haig himself and the 
delegates. If you are able to come and will let me 
know I shall be only too glad to get your ticket.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey


